
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for participating in our recent seasonal 

inventory clearance sale. We appreciate your support and trust in our products. 

As we strive to enhance your shopping experience, we would love to hear your feedback 

regarding your recent purchase. Your insights are invaluable in helping us improve our services 

and product offerings. 

Could you please take a moment to share your thoughts? You can respond to this email or 

complete our quick survey by clicking the link below: 

Customer Feedback Survey 

Thank you for being a loyal customer. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 

http://www.surveylink.com/

